
Glendale, Burbank &  

   Unified Districts   
 

Lanterman Regional Center in 
collaboration with Foothill 

SELPA: Glendale, Burbank and 
La Cañada Districts invites you 

to participate on Covid-19 
services and supports 

 DATE

January 26, 2021 

TIME 

6:00pm —7:30pm 

WHERE 

Presented BY:   

  Registration

Required 

 For questions call 

213-252-4986
Joe Perales 
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